
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Visitors, 

Due to the massive expansion of the infrastructure around the Dubai 2020 Exposition area, the main 
access road to EIP is closed for the construction of a fly-over. For the next 12 months, we will have to 
use the entrance at the cul-de-sac behind our building.  

Coming from Dubai direction (via E11 or E311), go East on Al Yalayis Road (D57). You will come 
across six (6) roundabouts before reaching EIP. At the 1st roundabout (Granite Street), take the 1st 
right and at the smaller 2nd roundabout (DIP Office), take the 3rd exit. Continue driving and go 
straight passing by the 3rd roundabout (Carrefour on your left) until you reach the 4th roundabout 
(Dubai Lagoon) where you need to take the 1st exit (right). Follow the road until you come across the 
5th roundabout and take the 3rd exit. By then you will see the 6th roundabout (Hotpack) where you 
need to take right. 

Coming from Abu Dhabi direction, you can take the E77 once approaching DIP1 and make U-turn at 
the big traffic circle at Jebel Ali- Lehbab Road (E77). You come out going back in a westerly (towards 
Jebel Ali) direction. After a few hundred meters, take the very first exit towards the Ramla 
Supermarket roundabout, where you need to take the 1st exit.  Coming from Abu Dhabi and JAFZA, it 
is recommended, however, to also go towards Al Yalayis Road (D57) and then via the DIP internal 
roads. See Dubai. 

Once you reach the road that provides access to the cul- de- sac (85th Street, only 150meters from 
Hotpack roundabout) please pay attention to the signage. Be especially careful if you come from the 
Hotpack direction and you have to turn left. You must wait until the road is clear. Please follow the 
instructions at the entrance gate towards the access road for light vehicles to our offices.    

Routing apps will not work once you are closer to EIP. You will have to be prepared to use the 
enclosed map and directions. We do strongly recommend to look at the traffic situation before just 
before you start your trip.  

We apologize for this situation and ask you to be extra careful also when driving over the EIP yard. 
We have many commercial vehicle movements in the same area and it is possible that you will have 
to wait a few minutes to make sure that passage is safe. 

We hope to see you soon. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


